
 

 

 

 

Friday 18th October 

Dear Parents, 

Next week is our Cultural Enrichment Week. Throughout the week, Year 3 will be investigating the 

cultures and traditions of Eastern Europe. We shall be undertaking many exciting activities which 

range from music and art to investigating the traditional stories from this part of the world.  

To help us celebrate this week, we would like to invite you to come and join us on the afternoon of 

Thursday 24
th

 October. During the afternoon, we will be learning all about Faberge Eggs and then we 

will use our learning to help us design our very own Faberge inspired egg! If possible, we would like 

you to join us from 1:30 so that you can work with your child to design your egg, but if you can’t 

make this, then any time until 3:15 is fine! 

Also, we hope to taste some examples of Eastern European food. For your child to take part in this 

activity, please complete and return the slip at the bottom of the page. Unfortunately, if we do not 

receive the permission slip, your child will not be able to take part in this activity.  

On a final note, if you have a connection with any of the Eastern European countries and would like 

to share your experiences with your child’s class, please see your child’s class teacher! 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Miss Jefferies, Miss Stokes and Miss Smith 

I give/do not give permission for my child__________________________________ to take part in 

food tasting.  

My child has the following dietary requirements: 

__________________________________________________________________________________

__________________________________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________________________________  

I will/will not be able to attend on Thursday 24
th

 October. I plan to be in school at: _______________ 

 

Signed ______________________      Date____________ 


